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Pupil premium initial allocations for the 2024 to 2025 financial year

15 May 2024

The Education and Skills Funding Agency (ESFA) has now published the pupil premium initial allocations for 2024 to 2025 financial year.
Updated allocations will be published in June 2024, September 2024, December 2024 and March 2025.

The school level pupil premium allocations published on GOV.UK are the only deprivation FSM6 element of the allocations. Schools can confirm all the pupils
included in the ESFA allocation and which element of funding they attract on the get information about pupils (GIAP) site. GIAP can be accessed through the
DfE Sign-in service.

Further instructions can be found on the pupil premium page.
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